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Petherick Michael (MOJ)

From: Petherick Michael (MOJ)

Sent: Wednesday, 19 July 2000 9:51 am
To: "Thomas Eichelbaum’

Cc: Sim Val (MOJ)

Subject: RE: PETER ELLIS INQUIRY

Dear Sir Thomas

I have spoken with Court officials at the Christchurch High Court in relation toape !
According to officials, the unrelated disclosure intervi ygi)at you obsgrved_

was accidentally recorded on the master tape subsequent to

interview but prior to trial. The Police have destroyed their working ietape, We e
are no other copies.
tape, i i

P
| have requested the Court to make three edited copies of th the dhelated interview
excised. We hope to receive the edited tapes before the this week., Y
send one tape to you, and retain the remaining two. A
tapes with an explanation prior to supplying them to thé

Lange of the Christchurch

Finally, you may be interested to know
i : interview was

Crown Solicitor's office, because the

Please ring me if you hav

Regards: Michael

A rtion of a disclosure interview with an intellectually
@ped person, concerning some unrelated case. If the 2 tapes you are

re the same, they need to be patched up in some way - at a minimum
inrelated interview should be deleted, and a brief explanation endorsed
the cassette, to the effect that the commencement of the interview is

missing.

Thanks, Thomas Eichelbaum



